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Wednesday,10th August 2022                                                                         SWS/ACD/2022-23/29 

                                                                                       

     

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders School! 

The first term is nearing to its end and the term end examinations are commencing from 27 th 

August, 2022. The date sheet for the Mid Term Examination has already been shared with you. The 

revision schedule shared earlier is being followed in the classes and teachers are revising all the 

concepts thoroughly.  

 To provide an opportunity for self study to our students, 26th August is declared as a preparatory 

holiday for the classes 6 to 10. We are sharing Mid Term Syllabus again with this circular for your 

reference. 

The school will reopen for Term II on 12th September, 2022.  

We wish best of luck to all our dear students for the forthcoming examination. 

 
                                                                                  
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


